
 
    

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
August 5, 2024 
 
 
I can’t believe it’s already been over one month since Air Comfort Service Heating, Cooling & 
Insulation acquired Agers Heating + Air Conditioning! I wanted to send out one last letter from 
myself and Agers in case you missed the previous letter and email. All further communications you 
receive will be from Air Comfort Service Heating, Cooling & Insulation. If you see the blue oval logo 
or Air Comfort Service, Inc. in your inbox, please don’t ignore it! To read the previous letter and 
learn more about Air Comfort Service acquiring Agers, please visit 
www.aircomfortservice.com/agers/. 
 
There has been a lot happening over the last month! I knew this was the right decision to make for 
my company before, but now…it’s cemented. We’ve heard from a lot of you that you’ve been very 
happy with the transition and service from Air Comfort Service too! Thank you for your feedback; it 
is much appreciated!   
 
If you have any questions or need any HVAC, water heater, duct sealing, or attic insulation service, 
please contact Air Comfort Service any time at 636-422-5665. Since this is the last letter you’ll 
receive from Agers, I’d like to thank you one last time for the many years that you trusted Agers!  
Enjoy the final days of summer and once again, welcome to the Air Comfort Service Family!  
 
With Sincerest Gratitude, 
 
Brian Agers   
Project Manager 
Air Comfort Service, Inc. 
 
 
 
Pictured: 
(left) Brian Agers and  
(right) Corey Malone 
President and Owner of Air Comfort Service, Inc. 
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